
 

11 August 2020 

Rocky 

By email: fyi-request-13314-cbc55434@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Rocky, 
 
I am writing in regard to your official information request dated 14 July 2020 seeking information 
related to the New Zealand Rural Origins category of the medical (MB ChB) program at University of 
Otago for the past 2 years (2019-2020).   
 
This response communicates the University’s decision to provide the data you requested.  We are 
finalizing the figures and I will provide them to you as soon as practicable.  

I note your right to seek a review of this decision via a complaint to an Ombudsman.  
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Claire Gallop 
Manager, Policy and Compliance, Office of the Registrar 
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